









































The site access will be an approved gravel construction entrance and the permanent access will be built after
construction to DOT Driveway Permit specifications.

The project has minimal built-upon area and minimal grading. Current drainage patterns will be maintained.

Strata Solar will obtain a soil and erosion control permit from Chatham County before starting construction on the
proposed solar farm.















































































































































































































